
 

St Augustine’s Parish School 
NEWSLETTER No. 4 – Term 1 Week 8, 2020 

Address: 25 Commercial Road, Salisbury – Phone: 8182 7900 – Fax: 8182 7999  
Website: www.saps.catholic.edu.au Email: info@saps.catholic.edu.au  

ABSENTEE PHONE: 8182 7915 OR ABSENTEE SMS: 0407 664 190 
UNIFORM SHOP every Tuesday 8.30am – 9.00am and  

Thursday: 8.30am – 9.00am and 2.45pm – 3.15pm 

DIARY DATES 

Fri 20/3 National Day of 
Action against 
Bullying & Violence 

Wed 25/3 Showdown donut 
day 

Mon 6/4 Holy Week 

Thurs 9/4 Term 1 Ends 
(12.30pm) 

Mon 27/4 Term 2 Begins 
(9.00am) 

In History Reception Hoy have been learning about families. 
We know that our families all look different. We have 
discussed who the members of our family are and how they 
are related to us. 
 
Learning Intention: Name the members of your family and 
describe how they are related to you. 

http://www.saps.catholic.edu.au
mailto:info@saps.catholic.edu.au
https://www.facebook.com/StAugustinesParishSchool
https://www.cancersa.org.au/cut-my-risk/sunsmart


 
 
 
 
We’re still here and we’re doing well! 
 
THANK YOU 
Thank you to all of the families for your patience around the endless letters and COVID-19 updates.  We have endeavoured to 
keep the school running as close to normal as possible but we have had to postpone some events for the health and safety of 
the children and the general community.  We hope you understand.   
 
AGM 
Whilst the AGM was cancelled, information surrounding the school and its activities in 2019 are available on request at the 
Front Desk.  I would like to thank the outgoing members of the Board for their commitment and dedication to the community 
and congratulate Parisa Mohammadi, Lyra Angeles and Winston Pestana who have been elected to the School Board for 2020.  
Because of the cancellation, we will be inviting members of the school community to the first Board Meeting in 2020 to be held 
in May (unless we are advised against holding this gathering as well).  
 
The following are the Members of the School Board for 2020: 
Fr Shibu Jacob mfs (President) 
Georgia Dennis (Principal) 
Lyra Angeles (Chair, Finance Committee) 
Ian Aitchison (Staff Rep) 
Kevin Blake (Parish Rep) 
Kim Moffatt (Parent Rep) 
Rose Musolino (Parent Rep) 
Parisa Mohammadi (Parent Rep) 
Winston Pestana (Parent Rep) 
Natasha Shields ( Parent Rep) 
We thank these people for contributing their time and energy to the St Augustine’s Parish School community. 
 
The Annual Report to the Community is available at www.saps.catholic.edu.au 
 
ASSURANCE 
We would like to assure the community that we are taking every precaution to keep you and your children, as well as the staff, 
safe at St Augustine’s Parish School.  We have implemented practices and procedures which may appear cumbersome but are 
in place to do the best that we can to stem the spread of illness in our community.  We thank you for your patience and 
understanding. 
 
COMMUNITY 
It is with sadness that due to the present health climate of COVID-19 we have had to suspend our Community Hub, Occasional 
Care and Playgroup.  We trust families understand and appreciate that this is being done for the health and safety of all 
concerned.  We will advise families as soon as we are able to resume these community projects and look forward to seeing you 
all around the school again.   
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DID YOU KNOW? 
 

St Augustine’s Parish School has a Facebook page 
www.Facebook.com/StAugustinesParishSchool 

and website  
https://www.saps.catholic.edu.au/newsletter.html 

that contains updates and important relevant 
information for families. 

https://s3-ap-southeast-2.amazonaws.com/wh1.thewebconsole.com/wh/7779/images/SAPS-Annual-Report-to-Community-19.pdf
http://www.Facebook.com/StAugustinesParishSchool
https://www.saps.catholic.edu.au/newsletter.html


 

FACEBOOK 
For those of who have not seen our Facebook page I invite you to consider the following words in the light of the current global 
situation: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

David Haas / The Emmaus Center for Music, Prayer & Ministry 
 
 

Blessings and Peace, Georgia Dennis, Kerri Dent & Phillis Johnston 

On Friday 13 March, students from St Augustine’s competed at the SACPSSA 
Swimming carnival at Magill Swimming Pool. Students from year 4 to year 6 
competed in a variety of 25m and 50m mixed swimming events.  
 
Our students won overall champions for ‘Year 5’ and we also had two individual 
swimming champions, Zyla A (4AP) and Ruby S (5M/H).  
 
All students should be very proud of their efforts with over 10 first place ribbons as 
well finishing in the top 3 in both relay team events.  

Kas Pillay 
Physical Education Teacher  

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2Fwww.davidhaas.us%2F%3F__tn__%3DK-R-R%26eid%3DARCQO49c23Erqhygt3WUyZO5qH-K8pQQzYVNqgfRb2HhKVdUWEg09dHptIKUaXwJHsV3BZzZ2yBlJQiQ%26fref%3Dmentions%26__xts__%255B0%255D%3D68.ARDL


 

 
    

       Term 1 Week 9:   23 March - 27 March 

       Monday            Rosie 

       Tuesday            Judith 

       Wednesday      Inger & Sally (Showdown Donut Day ) 

       Thursday          Carolyn & Estrella 

       Friday         Estrella & Sally 

Term 1 Week 10   30 March - 3 April 

Monday               Rosie 

Tuesday               Judith 

Wednesday         Inger & Sally 

Thursday              Carolyn & Estrella 

Friday                    Estrella & Sally 

Please use current Canteen Price List dated 28/01/2020. 

Term 1 Fees – Now Overdue 
On Friday 6 March, Term 1’s fees (one quarter of full year’s fees) were due. If you have not updated your payment plan for 
2020 or paid Term 1 fees please do so immediately to avoid an overdue fee of $50 being added to your account. If you are 
experiencing difficulties or require a negotiated payment plan, please contact me via the Front Office or email me at 
finance@saps.catholic.edu.au 
  
School card 
If you have already applied for School Card this year and have received a letter from the School Card Department stating that 
you are ineligible, please come in and see either Kate Uren or myself to apply for a re-assessment. This needs to be done 
prior to our next submission date 3 April. 
Also if you have not already applied THIS YEAR, please do so immediately to avoid paying full fees. We cannot apply for this 
after the final submission date. You must apply for School Card every year. Failure to submit a School Card application will 
result in reversal of the discounts already applied on your statement.  (Additional charges will apply.)  

Liz Polljonker - Business Manager 

Notice from CommBank School Banking  
 

The health, safety and wellbeing of our communities and our people is our first priority.  
Due to the rapidly developing situation with coronavirus, School Banking has been temporarily paused from 20 March 2020 
until the start of Term 2.  
 
Please don’t bring your deposit book with your weekly banking into school and we will notify you when banking will 
recommence.  
 
Veronica Howarth 
Head of School Banking 
Retail Banking Services 

TERM 3 2020 ENROLMENTS 
If you have a child who turns 5 before 31 October 2020 we invite you to enrol them to begin in Reception  

Term 3 2020 or Term 1 2021. 

Applications are available online (http://www.saps.catholic.edu.au/Enrolment) or from the Front Office. 

mailto:finance@saps.catholic.edu.au
http://www.saps.catholic.edu.au/
http://www.saps.catholic.edu.au/Enrolment


  



  


